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AGENDA FOR MARCH 9, 2005  
 
 

 
I.  PRESENTATION-SIGN SURVEY-TAMMARA TRACY, CITY OF INDIANAPOLIS 
  ORDINANCE PLANNER 
 
II. PRESENTATION-I465/56TH STREET ACCESS-STEVE JONES, PIKE TOWNSHIP 

RESIDENT 
 
III. DOROTHY MILLER, PIKE RESIDENT AND FORMER PTRA PRESIDENT, 

DISCUSSION ON PIKE SCHOOLS 
 
IV.  ELECTION OF BOARD MEMBERS AND OFFICIERS 
 
V.        APPROVAL OF FEBRUARY BOARD MINUTES  
 
VI. TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
VII. ANNOUNCEMENTS, PLAT REPORTS, AND CORRESPONDENCE 
 
VIII. LIQUOR PERMITS 
 
IX.  LAND USE – OLD BUSINESS/NEW BUSINESS 
 
  No cases received this month. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PTRA meetings are held at the Pike Township Government Center, 5665 Lafayette Rd., on 
the second Wednesday of each month.  This month’s meeting is March 9, 2005, 7:00 P.M.   
The next PTRA meeting will be held on April 13, 2005, 7:00 P. M., Pike Township 
Government Center. 


